CYSTIC FIBROSIS
FOUNDATION

ADDING TOMORROWS

April 25, 2018

To Whom it May Concern:

| am writing to share the incredible impact that Keiser University has had on the mission of the Cystic
Fibrosis Foundation, which is to find a cure for CF and give everyone with the disease the long, healthy
lives they deserve.

Far more than two decades, Keiser University has been a supporter of the Foundation’s efforts, raising
hundreds of thousands of dollars to support our lifesaving work. They have done this through a unique
mix of fundraising campaigns, which were conducted by students, staff and faculty on Keiser campuses
around the state for various special events, including Great Strides walks and the JEB BUSH Florida
Classic. This has led to an amazing friendship between Keiser University and the Cystic Fibrosis
Foundation.

in addition, several key members of the Keiser University administration have held — or continue to hold
— leadership positions with the CF Foundation’s Seuth Florida Office, both on our local advisory board
and on the honorary committee for a major event.

We are extremely grateful to everyone at Keiser University for their unparalleled dedication to our
mission and appreciate their support and generosity more than words can adequately express.

Please let me know if there is any other information you need.

Warmest regards,

Christina Landshut
Executive Director

Florida Chapter - South Florida Office

3443 NW 55th st., Bldg. 1, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309
954.739.5006 Fax: 954.73%9.2890
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